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Hello,

I am the parent of a wonderful 10 year old special needs girl whose genetics have,
unfortunately, given her a lifetime of healthcare challenges. She is developmentally disabled
and this makes it much harder for her to express her needs and nearly impossible for her to
navigate the complexities of modern healthcare. SB 1606 provides important safeguards my
daughter needs, especially now during the COVID-19 crisis. Please consider passing this bill
into law during the current special session.

Feel free to contact me at the address below if needed. Thank you.

-- 
Chris Tobias
15030 NW Wendy Lane
Portland, OR 97229

mail : ctobias9@gmail.com
tel : 503-869-4452


